
GERARD SWOPE 
ROOM 4601

570 LEXINGTON AVENUE 

NEW YORK 22,N.Y.

RECEIVED
APR 29 1957

J. V.N. D.

Dear Mr. Dorr:

Thank you very much for sending me the book on, 
Mother and the Child, by Mrs. Dorr which I have 
looked over but am taking home to look at 
much more carefully.

I saw Mrs. Dorr at the Luncheon for Jane Addams 
Peace Association on Wednesday and was glad to 
see her looking well. But I didn’t see you 
since you were not there. I told Mrs. Dorr to 
tell you and remind you of my continued existence 
in New York and that I would be glad if you could 
call me up and tell me what day is convenient 
for you to have lunch with me and renew our 
acquaintance.

Best wishes.

Very sincerely.

Mr. J. V. N. Dorr 
99 Park Avenue 
New York, New York

April 26, 1957


